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        Principal’s Report 

 

What a great day the students enjoyed at the 

OZ Tag Gala Day this week. Everyone had a 

great time and the senior girls’ team (Brooklyn 

and Cowan students) have made it through to 

the next round!  This will be held next 

Wednesday. Go girls! 

 

Members of the Brooklyn RSL Branch led a 

very lovely Remembrance Day service for the 

school and community on Friday. It is always a 

very moving ceremony and so important that 

the children are able to participate in these 

events that have such significance for our 

nation’s history.  A highlight of the service was 

Alex Pigneguy’s playing of The Last Post and 

Reveille on his trumpet. He performed these 

items with such respect and maturity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The fabulous Colour Fun Run event happens 

tomorrow!! Thank you so much for the 

incredible efforts everyone has gone to to 

collect sponsorship money! The generosity of 

our families and community is very much 

appreciated. The weather report is not so 

encouraging for tomorrow so we may have to 

change the timing of the run. If this is the case, 

the children will need a t-shirt to change into as 

they may be back in classrooms after the run. 

Whatever happens, it’s going to be fun!!! 

 

The Year 6 students are holding a Pyjama Day 

and Spiders fundraising event next Tuesday 21 

November.  

 

As is usually the case, the Science Fair is held 

in Term 4. Due to the very full program of 

events in this term, we have decided to 

postpone the Science Fair until Term 1 next 

year. This will give us more time to prepare  

the students for the activity and to make sure 

that plenty of time is available for the children to 

prepare their investigations. More details will 

come home with the students next term.  

 

Diana Aitken 
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Important Dates 

Nov 17 Colour Run 

Dec 1 Band Workshop 

Dec 5 BPS Band Recording Day 

Dec 7 School Concert 

Dec 11 Year 6 Dinner “Estuary” 

Dec 13 EOY Presentation Assembly  

Dec 14 Milson Island Fun Day 

Dec 15 School’s out for summer 

Jan 30  2018 School Year—Students return 

Feb 1 2018 Kindergarten commences 

Feb 2  School Swimming Carnival

 

THE BPS COLOUR FUN RUN IS LESS THAN 24 HOURS AWAY 

 Please have your sponsorship forms and cash back to school today (we will still accept it on the day) 

 Wet weather plan of action - scheduled time may be brought forward.  Please send a spare set of clothes with 

your child to change into. 

IT’S GOING TO BE A FANTASTIC EVENT 

Funds raised will assist with the purchase of funky 

new furniture for our classrooms and library..   

Thanks to our Parents, Grandparents, Extended 

Family Members and our Community Friends who 

have sponsored our students in this great activity.. 

The final P&C Meeting for 2017 will be held on Tuesday November 28 

Join us in the School Library for a 6.30pm start. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone there—Jane Jaggs President 
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 K-6 Assembly  10/11/2017  
   

1/KA Merit Awards  Daisy, Elizabeth 

 Student of the Week James  

     

2/3T Merit Awards  Charlie M, Isaac  

             Student of the Week James    

 

3/4K Merit Awards  Francesca, Sam 

 Student  of the Week      Taylor  

 

5/6I Merit Awards  Dorothy, Mikey 

 Student  of the Week John     

 

Tidy Bag Award   1/KA 

 

Library Awards  Rory, Oliver A, Abigail, Ronan, Max, Francesca,Alex 

 

Brookie Awards  Edie, Alexandra, Lachlan, Liam, Leo, Gwyn 

 

Happy Birthday  James M, Oliver B, Jarrah, Ryan A, Hussain 

At the 11th hour of the 11th day of the 11th month, WE WILL REMEMBER THEM 
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Least we forget 
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